
Dear Blatch families,

We hope that all our families have a restful weekend and we look forward to seeing all
our students on the days they're onsite next week.

A reminder that this is our learning provision at Blatch for the week of 5th February:

We are very pleased that we can offer more extra-curricular clubs next week - please see
the document attached (please note that this is the schedule for next week only as we've
moved clubs around to fit when year groups are onsite).
Best wishes,

Ms Claydon.
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